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¡Hola de Nicaragua! 

Let your eyes be on the field . . . Ruth 2:9 

Heavy rains prevented us from traveling up the mountainous road to Masatepe 
for the past few weeks. Finally, a sunny day made way for us to deliver groceries 
to each family in the sign language class. As soon as we arrived, the rains began 
and within a short time, the road was flooded. Should we turn around? What if 
people are waiting? We decided to drive on. When we arrived, we found a roomful 
of people waiting - eager to learn and to be known by us and one another.

As we left, each person expressed gratitude, lifted their heavy load of groceries 
to their shoulders, and went home to their families. One mother said they were 
down to eating only beans.

Glory to God! The deaf community is being included little by little in activities 
the hearing take for granted. Recently, we (the deaf community) were invited to 
worship together in a trilingual service. Words fall short in describing just how 
meaningful and rich events like this are for everyone! 

The harvest truly is ripe and the time to reap is now! 

Pray for the workers!!! The Lord is calling each one - some to go and others to 
support and pray for those who go! We’d love to have you come and help with the 
work! We need your prayers and support for the deaf to hear the Good News. 

The renovation at La Boquita will soon be finished! God provided 
this very raw resource and the funds through generous donors to 
transform it into a beautiful lighthouse of hope and redemption for all 
who live on the coastland of Nicaragua and beyond! 

Even during the renovation process, we have been utilizing the 
facilities - from sewing and English classes to serving meals and 
fellowshipping. We often receive invitations to visit homes in the 
community, and the Lord continues to connect us to others. 

Special Need: Security is essential in Nicaragua. A wall and fence are 
needed on two sides of the property where previously robbers have 
entered. The estimated cost is $4000. 

Check out our recently updated website: https://laboquitanicaragua.com/

With much love and appreciation,

Sewing in the midst of renovation

Mom carrying a bag of groceries 
towards the light!

Check out a recent podcast: 
Crazy Missionary Stories 
Podcast Series/Giving Birth 
in the Cellar of a Pub.
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=2QG46L4eK6M


